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Multi-Unit Organics: Options and Analysis 
 
Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration pursue Option 1 – City-provided Service for a city-wide multi-
unit organics program. 
 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on May 6, 2025, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
May 6, 2025 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


